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November 7, 2022 
 
To:  All Licensed Electricity Distributors 

All Intervenors in Electricity Distribution Rate Proceedings for 2022 and 2023 
Rates 

 All Other Interested Parties 
 
Re: Reporting and Record-keeping Requirements (RRR) Consultation – Deadline 

Extension 
 Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2022-0267 
 
  
On October 24, 2022, the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) issued a letter to launch the 
above-mentioned consultation which, among other matters, provided details on how 
interested stakeholders can participate in this consultation and invited stakeholders to a 
virtual meeting on November 23, 2022, from 9:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. 
 
In order to ensure there is valuable input from all interested stakeholders, this letter is 
being shared with an extended audience. Stakeholders who would like to participate in 
the consultation should refer to the details in the October 24, 2022, letter. 
 
The OEB has accordingly revised the dates for the filing of cost claims and any 
objections as shown below: 
 

1. Any person intending to request an award of costs must file with the OEB a 
written submission to that effect by November 16, 2022. 
 

2. If a licensed rate-regulated electricity distributor has any objections to any of the 
requests for cost eligibility, such objections must be filed with the OEB by 
November 22, 2022. 

 
  

https://www.rds.oeb.ca/CMWebDrawer/Record/759231/File/document
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Any questions relating to this letter should be directed to Performance Analytics & 
Reporting team at performance_reporting@oeb.ca. The Board’s toll-free number is 1-
888-632-6273. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
Kevin Mancherjee 
Director 
Operations Decision Support 
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